
 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 
 
2025 SPRING FOOTBALL PRACTICE.  There will 
be a meeting this Wednesday for all returning 
varsity and JV players - and any new players 
interested in playing football this upcoming fall 
season.    
 
The meeting will be at the locker room, 
Wednesday, April 30, @ 2:00pm.  Please pass 
along this information and let anyone who’s 
thinking of coming out for football to attend.  
Meeting should last no longer than 30-45 minutes.  
 
Hey students! Stop by P1 to write staff 
appreciation cards on Wednesday and Thursday 
during lunch for next week's Staff Appreciation 
Week. Hope to see you there! 
 
Good luck to Owen Hegrenes as he will be 
competing at the HHSAA State Golf 
Championships this week at the Big Island!  
I Mua Lahainaluna! 
 
Join our concert band and symphonic band at the 
Maui District High School Parade of Bands, with 
Maui High, Baldwin High, King Kekaulike High, 
and our friends from Oahu, Kaimuki High. 
 
The last time the parade of bands happened was 
back in 2019, so we are excited to participate once 
again! The Parade of bands is this Saturday, May 
3rd at Izumi “Shine” Matsui Athletic Complex 
(Maui High Gym) at 6pm. Doors will open at 
5:30pm. Admission is free. Stay tuned for more 
information as it will be televised live by Maui 
District Television. 
 
Interested in joining the color guard? email 
Mikayla Vergara at 4291400099@k12.hi.us for 

more information! Please check out our video on 
the morning broadcast or on the Lahainaluna 
Band and Choir Instagram page. Mahalo! 
 
Aloha Juniors, 
We have a week left to sign up for Senior Portraits. 
Please use the QR code to register. If you have 
any questions, please stop by P1. 
 
Attention Seniors! Last Friday, you received a 
School Meal Account Refund Request from your 
Po’okela teacher. Those forms will need to be 
completed by their parent/guardian and returned 
to the Main Office by MAY 16th. The office will only 
accept completed forms during recess or lunch 
time only!  Please see your Po’okela teacher or the 
main office if you didn’t receive one. Mahalo! 
 
Ho’omau Fire Academy is having a Maui Cohort 
on July 28th to August 2nd.  Submit your 
application at www.hoomaufireacademy.org by 
May 1st (please disregard the April 1st deadline as 
it is extended to May 1st). 20 cadets will be 
selected and the class is free! Mahalo! 
 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Interact Club 
The last weekly Interact Club meeting for this year 
is on Tuesday, 4/29/25 , at lunch in the library.  
Everybody is welcome.....lunch will be provided! 
 
Anime Club:  We will be having our last meeting of 
the school year this Wednesday during lunch at 
K-103. Anime night is this Friday, May 2nd at the 
Samuel Mookini Music Building from 3pm to 9pm.  
It’s Senior Night! Come bring a lei for a senior!  
 

 

Breakfast: Cheese Stuffed Breadstick, Marinara Sauce, Fresh Fruit, White or Chocolate Milk. Lunch:  Tuna 
Sandwich or Fish Filet Sandwich with Lettuce Leaf, Tomato Slice, Baked Potato Chips or Nacho Chips, 
Celery or Cucumber Sticks, Orange Fruit Gel, Sliced Peaches, Dressing, White or Chocolate Milk. 
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